
Parents and students in grade 9 are invited to meet in the theatre for a brief 

presentation starting at 6:30 sharp.  After the presentation, you will be invited 

to follow your son or daughter’s timetable.  You will meet the teacher and 

have a quick question and answer period (15 minutes each class).    


